
 

 

 

 

 

 

      Summer 2019  

Message from Jo and Alison 
What a fantastic year we have had, the 
time really seems to have flown by!  
 
Some of the highlights have included the 
school shows, bikers visits, the summer 
bbq where we enjoyed music from the 
Pompey Pluckers ukulele band, and of 
course Rock Challenge! We also all 
enjoy our fantastic multi-sensory 
assemblies, which are a really positive 
end to each week! 
 
We are so impressed with how hard the 
pupils work, and reading through the new 
format annual reports this year has been 
such a joy, as all of their progress is 
celebrated. We hope you enjoy reading 
about your childôs progress and 
achievements  this year, and do let us 
know what you think of the new-look 
reports with larger photos.  

Our Favourite Photos  
As it has been another busy term for our pupils with many fun packed 
trips and adventures, picking our favourite photos was a tricky task!  

Fond Farewells  
We would like to take this 
opportunity to say a fond 
farewell to the following staff :  

Annie W 
Lisa B 

Bethany M 
Caroline W 
Jade L 
Karen W 
Lois H 

You will be missed and we 
wish you all the very best! 
 
We would also like to wish 
Chelsea W all the very best as 
she embarks on her maternity 
leave!  

Dates for your Diary 

School  
Photographer 
 
New Parent  
Coffee Morning 
 
Parent  
Coffee Morning 
 
Sponsored Walk 
 
Harvest Festival 
 
School Dentist 

 
 
Half Term 

17th, 18th &19th 

September 
 
27th September 
 
 
4th October 
 
 
4th October 
 
11th October 
 
14th, 15th &16th 

October 
 
28th October-1st 
November 
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      Follow us on Facebook:  Mary Rose Academy  

 

Delighted to Welcome 
We would also like to take this 
opportunity to give a big 
welcome to our new members 
of staff joining us in September:  

Jennifer R 
Sophie N 
Minnie C 
Catherine S 
Dominic L 
Carla D 

 

Back to school from Friday 6th 

September onwards 


